
Presidentõs Message  
 

   Our auction was amazing, such an impressive turnout and participation.      

Everyone left with at least one rhizome. Thanks everybody. 

   Did you notice the beetle car that has replaced the SE shady corner of the 

iris beds at TBG? 

   How's the growing? A little rot for me here and there. Dousing with Comet. 

So much humidity and rain lately. Even one of my indestructible seedlings    

rotted...no big loss, still have hundreds left. Past time to thin the herd. Ugh. 

   On the bright side, I'm getting almost daily blooms from ôHemstitchedõ and   

ôZurich.õ Not the most well-formed flowers in this heat, but it helps to be    

reminded why I expend so many resources on iris. Iõm raising monarchs, too. 

   What have you been waiting for all year? Our rhizome sale, of course. We'll 

have some great ones from Mid-America Garden. Bring your extras to sell as 

well. The big show needs your big flowers. See you there.  

                   - Kevin Kartchner 
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Upcoming Events  

September 17: TAIS Rhizome Sale, 9 AM to noon or whenever we run out of      
rhizomes, Harlow Gardens nursery. We will set up at 2:30 the afternoon before. 
Final setup 8-9 AM on September 17th. Members-only hour 8-9 AM on September 
17th. Presentation at 10:30 AM: Growing Irises in Containers by Kristee West.  
Anyone who is donating rhizomes to the sale, including Club Iris increases, 
please submit the names and approximate count to taisnewsletter@yahoo.com. 
See  p. 5 for instructions about preparing rhizomes for the sale 

September 22-27: Photos can be submitted for our contest. 
See p. 6 for contest details 

September 28-October 1: Voting for the photo contest is open 

Next meeting : October 8, 1 PM. Murphy-Wilmot Library.   
Installation of new officers and Photo Contest winners  

               Birthday Wishes to: 
 

   Dorra Bost    Carolyn Hatounian      Jane Parks 
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ñThere are flowers enough in the summertime, 

More flowers than I can remember: But none 

with the purple, gold, and red That dyes the 

flowers of September!ò ï Mary Howitt (1799 -1888)  
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An Affiliate of the American Iris Society  Tucson Area Iris Society - established 1965 Our 57th year  

 

LǊƛǎ ƻŎƘǊƻƭŜǳŎŀ 
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6 August - 30 individuals 

gathered at the Tucson    

Botanical Gardens for our 

annual iris auction, which 

serves as both a fund -raiser 

and an opportunity for  

members to buy new and 

recent releases with no shipping 

fees. Five new members 

joined us and one brought 

along his elementary -aged 

daughter, Edie, who won one 

of the iris door prizes! Other 

iris door prize winners were 

Rebecca, Susan (who gave 

hers to Rebecca), Bonnie, 

Diane, and Jamie. Thank 

you to Terry and Bonnie 

who cleaned out our storage 

shanty at TBG, washed   

everything, and packed it 

into new crates which are 

now stored in Kevinõs garage.  

Show: 22 April. Terry is 

organizing a judged show. 

Sally will secure a room at 

the library for that date and for 

set-up the afternoon prior, 

as well as find out if we can 

sell potted rhizomes. Things 

to consider: the judges will 

need a lunch, so will volunteers. 

Prizes could include AIS    

 

August Meeting Minutes  
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TAIS Iris Show   

April 8  

-set up 9-10 AM  

Weõre on the web! 

Tucsoniris.org 

= $25, Rose Society = $20/

household, Family History   

Society of AZ = $20 or $25 for 

2+ people in same household. We 

discussed Iris Bucks:  reducing 

payment of them for donating 

rhizomes to the sale or possibly 

suspending their dispersal. 

Martin motioned that a fiscal 

or  calendar year be designated 

for memberships, with possible 

pro-rating during the year.  

Diane seconded. We will vote 

on this at our next meeting.  

Positions: Susan will finish 

her term as the Membership 

chair -person, and then we will 

need a new one. Thank you, 

Susan, for performing this   

service for several years!  

Diane Tweedy Memorial 

Irises: Each member present 

received an iris in honor of    

Diane Tweedy, her life and love of 

irises, and her friends and family. 

These were purchased from Mid -

America Gardens. Whomever 

spent the most at the auction 

got to choose first, and so on.  

Club irises: 2022 introductions 

were given to the Board    

members and chairpersons as 

Thank Youõs for their  service. 

Kristee  began the Club Iris 

program while she was president. 

Recipients tend the plants and 

may keep one future increase, 

while all other large -walnut -

sized-increases are to be       

donated to a future sale.  

Auction: We auctioned off 

e i g h t  r h i z o m e s  f r o m             

Mid -America Gardens and 64 

for Region 15. Several  inspired 

ohhs as their picture appeared 

on the screen and there were 

some spirited bidding battles.  

Thank you to all of the bidders 

for your generosity and good 

humor!  

     - Sue Clark, secretary  
 

certificates, ribbons, fertilizer 

(possible donations from Loweõs, 

Home Depot, Osmacoteé?). 

Bonnie mentioned that the 

winners at the Orchid show 

return their ribbons which 

are then used the following 

year. Diane suggested that 

members might be asked to  

donate toward prizes for events.  

Sale: 17 September. Susan 

passed around a sign -up 

sheet for volunteers. Diane 

will advertise it on Facebook 

and make a flier to distribute. 

Sue will bring our banner. 

Joyce and Bonnie are waiting 

to hear if they can help with a 

dig in Las Cruces, that comes 

with the possibility of many  

additional rhizomes for the sale.  

Door prizes: Susan has 

more potted irises for the   

future, and Joyce still has 

some potted spuria for when 

they resume growing in the fall.  

Finances: We discussed raising 

dues. Other organizationsõ 

dues: Prescott Area Iris Society 

= $25, Sun Valley Iris Society   

 

 

    

  

Weõre on the web: 

Tucsoniris.org 

ôTurn Back Timeõ  & 
ôFlamingo Feverõ 

sold for the most 

 We  Irises 

http://www.Tucsoniris.org


Photos from the Auction & Meeting in August  

 

 

PAGE 3  TAIS NEWSLETTER          

      

SEPTEMBER 2022 

 

 

Photos by          

Dave Smith  
 


